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----------------------------------------------------------------

:                           Re:

:                           Preliminary Announcement:

:                           ISWI School in the Asia Pacific Region,

:                           Bandung, Indonesia.

Dear ISWI Participant:

I have been asked (by the ISWI Secretariat) to broadcast this 

news (between the + and & ) :

+

Nat Gopalswamy from ISWI Secretariat held discussions with Dr. Clara Y. 

Yatini (Head of Space Science Center, LAPAN, Indonesia) on the 2012 ISWI 

Space Science School to be held in Bandung, Indonesia. Dr. Thomas 

Djamaluddin of LAPAN (one of the ISWI National Coordinators of 

Indonesia) had initiated the request for an ISWI School and is now 

becoming reality.  LAPAN is the Indonesian Institute of Aviation and 

Space Agency and will host the school. Details of the school will be 

announced soon.

&

So, ladies and gents, stay tuned for these details.  They will be

posted on this newsletter, of course.

  

Respectfully yours from Sun-drenched Fukuoka,

:        George Maeda

:        The Editor

:        ISWI Newsletter


